■ www.windfarm.co.nz ■ info@windfarm.co.nz ■



Carl Hansen Electricity Authority PO Box 10041 Wellington 6143

By email: carl.hansen@ea.govt.nz

Regarding: Extension on time for consultation and submissions on

Transmission Pricing Methodology Avoided Cost of Transmission (ACOT) payments for distributed generation.

Dear Carl,

Thank you for the opportunity to submit on the ACOT working paper.

We appreciate the work the Electricity Authority has undertaken including a review of Transmission Pricing Methodology Avoided Cost of Transmission (ACOT) payments for distributed generation.

Wind Farm Group has made substantial investments over the last five years in particular in projects which are well suited to being distributed generator projects. There are major concerns therefore that Wind Farm Group has with some of the points raised in the most recent working paper on ACOT paper.

We therefore request an extension to the ACOT submission date to March 2014 in order for Wind Farm Group to prepare a considered submission.

Yours faithfully Wind Farm Group Limited

Al Yates Managing Director